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From the Executive Director 

With the support of our incredible sponsors and the local community, Indy Pride has succeeded in leading the 
community through several changes in the past year which resulted in one of the most successful Indy Pride Parades, 
CŜǎǘƛǾŀƭΣ ŀƴŘ 9ǾŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǘƛƻƴΩǎ ƘƛǎǘƻǊȅΦ

In 2017, Indy Pride implemented several changes to the organization and Indy Pride Festival and Events. The most noted 
change involved moving events to Military Park which was an overwhelming success. The new space enhanced the 
already present sense of community. Anecdotally, the shift to Military Park provided attendees with the ability to enjoy 
the atmosphere for longer periods time and many remained in the park well into the night.

In addition to logistical changes, Indy Pride hired its first Executive Director. My focus has not only been to oversee the 
events of Indy Pride Fest, but also to develop and implement plans for expanded programming and service to the local 
LGBTQ+ Community. Already, we have formed an LGBTQ Alliance consisting of members from local organizations who 
meet bi-monthly to build relationships and identify ways to better serve our community. These steps would not be 
possible without the continued support of our members, volunteers, and community leaders.

Thank you for trusting me with the awesome responsibility of leading Indy Pride. As you will see in the pages that 
follow, we had an incredible year in 2017 and will continue the momentum into 2018! 

With Pride, 

Chris Handberg
Executive Director 
Indy Pride, Inc.
chandberg@indypride.org



Purpose/Mission



CCINP Parade and Festival

In 2017, Indy Pride took many courageous steps in attempts to improve the participant 
experience at the Cadillac Barbie IN Pride Parade and the Circle City IN Pride Festival. Following a 
reversed, slightly altered route, the Cadillac Barbie Parade featured a record number of floats and 
walking groups led by Grand Marshalls Chris Paulsen and Deanna Medsker. Chris and Deanna 
were selected as Grand Marshalls due to their outstanding efforts in leading the grassroots 
campaign for a full non-discrimination law in Indiana and their years of advocacy and community 
service. 


